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Dear dr. iur. Villu Kove,

I hope this message finds you well. On behalf of the Supreme Court of Lithuania and the
Vilnius University Law Faculty, I am pleased to extend an invitation for you to serve as a
panelist at our upcoming international conference titled "Ensuring Uniform Judicial Practice:

Forms and Challenges". The event will take place on September 4-5, 2025, in Vilnius, Lithuania.

The conference aims to explore and analyze various legal instruments that assist judges in
forming consistent judicial practices. In addition to keynote speeches, the event will feature
discussions with distinguished legal scholars and judges from the highest courts across several

countries.

We are particularly eager to have you join us for the third session, which will focus on the
topic "Other Forms of Achieving Consistent Judicial Practice”. We believe your insights and

expertise would greatly contribute to the discussions on this important topic.

In case you are unable to attend, we kindly request that you designate a representative to

participate in your place.

Should you be willing to accept our invitation, we kindly request your response by October 5,

2024.
For more detailed information about the conference, please follow this link.

Thank you for considering our invitation. We hope to have the opportunity to welcome you to

Vilnius for what promises to be an engaging and fruitful conference.

Best regards,

Danguolé Bubliené, Dr.
President of the Supreme Court of Lithuania
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1d-jBafApvIto9DyNRtyvnIhCp3-MkYBI/view?usp=sharing

